Dear Mt. Edgecumbe High School Applicant:

Thank you for your interest in attending Mt. Edgecumbe High School during the next school year. Our
staff is committed to offering you an exciting program rich in tradition and academic rigor, a program that
instills self-discipline and self-confidence.

Please be sure to complete all application components. The admissions team uses your application
components to screen your application, so be thorough! The admissions team does not know you, your
application components are the only documentation they have to consider acceptance to MEHS. The
admissions team looks for students who are thoughtful about their responses and who provide sufficient
depth in their responses so that the team can make informed decisions about a student’s seriousness in
attending Mt. Edgecumbe High School. The student and parent statements are important so please take
the time to tell us about you.

You must be a resident of the State of Alaska to apply for admission.

Students are invited to MEHS based on the rating in the following categories.

Component 1 — Application (Must be complete and requires a portion completed by the student and a
portion completed by parents)

Component 2 — Educator Assessments (Must have 2 completed on approved forms found on website)
Component 3 — School Records (Must include both grades and test scores)
*Application will consider student and parent statement

*Suitability of a residential school for the student *Availability of a high school program in the student’s
home community

*Degree to which the student is projected to benefit from the academic program
*Degree to which the student is projected to benefit from the social program

*Degree to which the student will bring experiences, skills and abilities that will enhance the student body

Because Mt. Edgecumbe High School receives many more applications than it has available openings, it
is very important that you complete the components in full.

The application period is open from January 31 — June 15. NO LATE APPLICATIONS OR
COMPONENTS WILL BE ACCEPTED. AN APPLICATION IS NOT CONSIDERED COMPLETE UNTIL
ALL COMPONENTS HAVE BEEN RECEIVED.

Mt. Edgecumbe High School will start notifying students via email or phone call starting May 31 of their
status and will continue this process throughout the summer. Please visit our website at www.mehs.us
click on the admissions tab for an overview of our student body, curriculum, living arrangements, student
activities along with the link to the MEHS Application.

Please contact the Office of Admissions at 907-966-3277 with any questions or email
admissions@mehs.us

The Admissions Team






